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Dear Sir:- 
 
  Thursday and Friday, May 16th and 17th, have been selected as the dates of the 
next semi-annual written examinations of the American Institute of Accountants. 
 
  The board of examiners invites your state board of accountancy to participate in 
the plan of co-operation in examinations, whereby the use of the Institute’s questions and the 
services of its examiners in marking the papers are made available to co-operating state boards. 
 
  It is necessary, of course, to make preparation for the examinations well in 
advance, and it would be helpful if we could know as soon as possible how many candidates are 
expected in the states which will co-operate with the Institute. 
 
  We should be glad to hear that your board will accept this invitation, and to learn 
your probable requirements of questions and stationery. 
 
      Yours sincerely, 
 
       JOHN L. CAREY, 
               Secretary. 
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